Bethany Kuenstler

From: Tina Gerola <tina.gerola@sfmd.az.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, August 25, 2021 2:24 PM

To: Jennifer Pena; Thomas Parker; Rick Ochs; Dave Zellner; Rudy Esquivias
Subject: RE: [External] VFW Post 9399 Bingo Class B license Application

The SFMD recommends approval of the application. Thank you.

Tina Gerola | Fire Inspector

Community Risk Reduction Specialist
Superstition Fire & Medical District

Office | (480) 982-4440 ext. 104

Mobile | (480) 416-9775 NEW MOBILE NUMBER
Office Hours | Monday-Thursday from 7am-6pm

Website | sfmd.az.gov
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From: Jennifer Pena <jpena@apachejunctionaz.gov>

Sent: Tuesday, August 24, 2021 6:51 PM

To: Thomas Parker <tparker@apachejunctionaz.gov>; Tina Gerola <tina.gerola@sfmd.az.gov>; Rick Ochs
<rick.ochs@sfmd.az.gov>; Dave Zellner <dzellner@apachejunctionaz.gov>; Rudy Esquivias
<resquivias@apachejunctionaz.gov>

Subject: VFW Post 9399 Bingo Class B license Application

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking links,
especially from unknown senders.

The city clerk’s office has received the attached Class B Bingo License application for VFW Superstition
Mountain Post 9399.

Please conduct your inspections and submit your department recommendations to me by Tuesday, September 7™ in order for this
item to be on the September 215 council meeting.

Thank you

Jennifer Pefia, CMIC

City Clerk

City of Apache Junction

300 E. Superstition Blvd.

Apache Junction AZ 85119

Main Ph: 480-982-8002

jpena@apachejunctionaz.gov

Hours from 7:00 AM-6:00 PM, M-Th, closed Fridays.
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This message and the information within is intended for the recipient. If you received this email in error, please notify the sender
and then delete the email. Emails generated by council members or City staff pertaining to City business are public records and are
preserved according to the City’s records retention schedule. To ensure compliance with the Open Meeting Law, members of the



City Council should not forward email correspondence to other members of the Council. Members of the Council and other public
bodies may reply to this message, but should not copy other members of the public body.



